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 As the warmer weather approaches turning our attention to the upcoming fire season is 

important.  

Fire restrictions commence from 1 st November. This means that no 

burning off can be done without a permit. Permits can be obtained online 

www.rfs.nsw.gov.au/notify. It also serves as a reminder for us to clean up around the 

house, the sheds and get the fire plan organised. 

The Burrum Brigade recently received a “new to us” truck to replace one of our 

ageing tankers. The new 1 Alpha boasts crew safety features as well as a host of 

other features. If you would like to know more about this truck and how to use it, 

Rob O’Connor, our Training Officer, will be hosting a practical evening on the                              

6th November starting at 18:30.  

A BBQ meal will be provided. Please RSVP to Drew Freeman if you are  

intending to come along. 

Speaking of training, the Burrum Brigade holds training sessions each Saturday 

morning at the fire shed from 8:30am. Please feel free to drop in for a chat, have a look at 

the trucks and firefighting equipment; maybe even participate in a training activity.  

Hopefully we might see you there. 

Stay safe 

          OLD TO  NEW 
BURRUMBUTTOCK 

RURAL FIRE BRIGADE     
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Carers Support Group 

We usually meet monthly on the 

3rd Tuesday of each month 

Please call Vickie - 0428 406060 

for venue and dates of these 

meetings. 

Peer support, respite & infor-

mation sharing 

is the focus of the Carer Group. 

For more information call Vickie 

Priscina - Carer Group Co-

Ordinator 

on 0428 406 060 

 

RURAL CARE LINK 

For general RCL (Rural   

CareLink) Enquiries; 

including Volunteering,  

Hardship, Personal Assis-

tance and Community As-

sist. 

Please call the RCL Office 

0475 594 073 

  

 

CONDOLENCES TO THE SCHILG FAMILIES ON THE PASSING 

OF GLADYS SCHILG   04.07.1927—23.10.2024—LONG TIME RESIDENT IN THE  

BURRUMBUTTOCK AREA AND FARMING COMMUNITY. 

SHE WILL BE FONDLY REMEMBERED BY MEMBERS OF THE BURRUM COMMUNITY AND  

ORGANISATIONS SHE VOLUNTEERED WITH AS WELL AS HER PASSION FOR SPORT. 

The Rec Ground has been asked to cater for the funeral so any donations of cakes, slices 

or sandwich fillings would be gratefully received—contact Ash Lindner   

Funeral will be held at  Burrumbuttock Holy Cross Lutheran Church 

Thurs Nov 7th at 11.am 
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BURRUMBUTTOCK PRESCHOOL 

Preschool Enrolments for 2025: we have vacancies for 2025 and would like 

to ask that you pass this information onto anyone who may have a child of 

Preschool age that would like to come to Burrumbuttock Preschool in 2025. 

Please contact us on 0480186371 to arrange a time to come and see our    

Preschool.  

Burrumbuttock Preschool’s Aussie Bird Count 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We enjoyed spending time in Week 1 being involved in the 

Aussie Bird Count which is a Nation Wide opportunity for us 

all to count the birds we see in our everyday lives. As luck 

would have it when we were discussing this at group time on 

the Thursday, 5 magpies decided to have a domestic right 

about our heads as we sat on the mat outside, so they were 

quickly added to our count. It rained on the Friday but out 

came our umbrellas and off we went in small groups. As we 

kept hearing birds in the trees out in our carpark area and 

around the Preschool we ventured out the gates of the pre-

school and found several different birds we observed      

common welcome swallows, noisy miners, Magpies, Kooka-

burras, Eastern Rosellas and a Crested pigeon. We originally 

thought that it was a top knot pigeon but upon investigation 

we found that it was in fact a crested pigeon. 

We have also recently been involved in participating in 

the Walbundrie Show with our paintings, whole school 

curriculum display and decorated rooster. We were 

very excited to win in the Curriculum Display for Pre-

schools. We also have participated in Burrumbuttock 

Flower Show with our Art as well as holding our Cake 

Stall. Thanks to everyone that donated for our stall, we 

have raised over $330 from our stall. We are currently 

learning our songs for our Annual Preschool End of 

Year Concert which will also include our End of Year 

Raffle so keep an eye out for some tickets to buy 

please. 
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HAPPY 80TH BIRTHDAY KEN HALL – WISHING YOU MANY MORE TO COME 

HOPE YOU BLEW ALL THE CANDLES OUT       Best wishes from Burrumbuttock Preschool 
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BROCK BURRUM FOOTBALL CLUB 

Burrum Bulletin Presidents Report- 

The Brock Burrum football club held its AGM on Friday the 18th of October. A good crowd attended the 

Brock rec ground to run through proceedings. Co- presidents John Heagney and Taki Griparis stepped 

down from their positions and I was honoured to accept the role as president of the football club for the 

2025 season. Having moved to Burrumbuttock in 2015 with my wife Hayley, and our two daughters My-

ra and Tilly, I still feel as though I am earning my “local” tag, but I truly feel as though I have found my 

tribe in the Saint’s community. I am going to attack the role with great energy and positivity and the 

buzz around the club heading into next season is growing by the week. 

Luke Gardiner accepted the position of vice president, and I really look forward to working with “Sugar”, 

who is well known to the Brock Burrum community and has previously served as vice president so will 

be a great shoulder to lean upon. Jake Hill put up his hand to take on the role of secretary. Jake made a 

massive contribution at committee level in 2024, and I think it says a lot about Jake as a person to take 

on such a pivotal role at such a young age. Jake will be mentored by club legend Taki Griparis in the role 

of assistant secretary. Thankfully for all involved at the club Lyle Burns returns as club treasurer, a role 

that he has filled for longer than I would know but keeps the club ticking over beautifully. 

I would dearly like to thank three men that I have an enormous amount of respect for and who will 

hopefully guide me through my early stages of presidency in John Heagney, Taki Griparis and Steve 

Koschitzske. Without their support I wouldn’t have been able to accept the role, and I look forward to 

being guided by such great Saints! I would also like to thank the committee of 2024 and welcome the 

new members of the 2025 committee. 

News on the footballing front is exciting. Recruitment is in full swing under our new senior coach Jed 

Brain, and we are having a great run signing new players to the club and attracting past players back. Jed 

has coached Colbinabbin in the strong Heathcote League (Bendigo) for the past two seasons and shifts 

to Albury on a permanent basis in early December to get pre- season underway. Brayden Eddy will 

coach reserve grade with the assistance of Aaron Livermore. Steve Koschitzske and Kobie Rahilly will co- 

coach the Under 17’s and Alex Takle will again steer the Under 14’s season. 

Congratulations to Lisa Burns on being elected president of the Brock Burrum netball club for 2025. I 

have developed a good friendship with Lisa, having been a devoted netball dad to my two netball mad 

girls since Lisa guided them through their Net–Set– Go days. I’m looking forward to working closely with 

Lisa and her committee in 2025.  

Personally the 2025 season cannot come quick enough. We have such a beautiful community that wrap 

their arms around each other in tough times and celebrate the wins like no other!  

Three colours 

Two towns 

One club 

Go Sainters! 

Tim Doherty  
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BURRUMBUTTOCK TENNIS CLUB 

DEAR READERS, 

With 3 rounds of Summer Pennant already completed tennis season is in full swing. All of our Teams 

have had success with Sect 1 and 3A both with 2 wins, Sect. 3B, 4, & 6 1 win, Sect. 2 a draw.  

Left 10yo Sonny Thorneycroft playing in section 3b is one of our 20 new players playing at the club 

this season. 

 

 The Club is conducting Junior Coaching Classes each Thursday afternoon  

under the watchful eye of Brad Schulz 

 

 

 

Our 1st function for the Season was 

held on Saturday evening with a Sea-

son Welcoming BBQ Tea.  

Left   Local couple 

Stefanie and Matt Hunt 

relaxing  

  

 

Right Standing Ash Lind-

ner, Jessica Thorneycroft 

(new member) Front       

Theresa Golin, Bec Lind-

ner    Middle    Aimee 

Corrigan    Back     Nicola 

and Peter Lawrence 

(new to Burrum) - all en-

joying the evening  

Next Function will be our Annual Christmas Party on December 7 

Until next month Stay Safe  

Regards – Maurice Tynan, President, Burrumbuttock Tennis Club 
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CONGRATULATIONS TO THE ORGANISERS AND PARTICPANTS OF THE  

BURRUMBUTTOCK FLOWER SHOW—BURRUM DID NOT DISAPPOINT, BEAUTIFUL 

WEATHER, GREAT STALLS, AMAZING FLOWERS, GREAT FOOD AND LIVE  

ENTERTAINMENT AND COOKING AND CRAFT AND PHOTOGRAPHY 

 

JUDGING BY THE  BUZZ AND AMOUNT OF CARS 

AND PEOPLE AROUND BURRUM IT WAS A 

GREAT SUCCESS.     

0PEN GARDENS WERE SPECTACULAR TOO. 

   

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL WINNERS 

PRIZE WINNERS WILL BE IN THE NEXT BULLETIN 

Copied from,  BILLABONG RECYCLING  

 Albury Return and  Earn                        

Ph 60 40 75 12 

Hi everyone Could you do with a few extra bucks coming into 

the Holiday Season? Your 10c containers are guaranteed extra 

income for your business, sports club, social club or family. It’s 

your 10c and we will get it back to you quickly and absolutely 

free of charge. We pick up for free, we even give you bags to 

collect your containers. We do the work, and you get the mon-

ey straight to your bank account via OSKO. As a bonus if you 

use our service, you are helping local people with barriers and/

or disabilities to have a job. Helping locals grow local!  
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MEDIA RELEASE 30 October 2024 Holbrook Hotel's Shane Clark Wins NSW Regional Chef 
of the Year at AHA Awards The Holbrook Hotel is delighted to announce that our Head 
Chef, Shane Clark, has been named Regional Chef of the Year at the 2024 Australian Ho-
tels Association NSW Awards for Excellence. This remarkable achievement recognises 
Shane’s dedication, creativity, and commitment to culinary excellence, celebrating his 
ability to deliver exceptional farm-to-table dining that showcases the finest local ingredi-
ents. The Holbrook Hotel was also honoured as a finalist in two categories: Best Steak 
and Best Regional Casual Dining. These recognitions is a testament to the Holbrook Ho-
tel’s commitment to community, sustainability, and uncompromising taste. By working 
closely with local producers, we ensure that every dish embodies fresh, seasonal fla-
vours that reflect our passion for the Riverina-Murray region. “We are so proud of Shane 
and the entire kitchen team,” said Meg Hollins, Marketing and Events Manager at the 
Holbrook Hotel. “Their talent and hard work have created a dining destination a for lo-
cals and travellers alike.” The Australian Hotels Association Awards for Excellence cele-
brate the very best in hospitality, with winners selected for their innovation, service, and 
quality. Shane Clark’s achievement underscores the Holbrook Hotel’s reputation as a re-
gional culinary leader. Shane Clark is available for interview. For all media inquiries, 

BURRUM’S GOT ……………………. 

FARMERS INN HOTEL— Jase and April and …….chef  Mark Wilde—Let’s see what  

BURRUM can offer—maybe winner of the next Australian Hotels Association Awards 

For Excellence 

MENU 

 Wednesdays —      smoked brisket and pulled pork rolls 

 Saturday and Sunday lunch— smoked barbeque meats 

Sunday—normal menu 

Check out menu on Burrumbuttock Community Link Together as well as other 

Community upcoming events including upcoming live country music band. 

 

Watch this space  
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Burrumbuttock Bulletin AGM at 
7.30pm 

At the Preschool 
  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

 

 All enquiries to Marion Vile    

Mob: 04 25 852 702 

BULLETIN BASICS 

Committee 

Secretary: Marion Vile  0425 852 702 

Treasurer:  Janice Whitty  0403 759 396 

Fleur Hall, Estrella Wiltshire     

Bulletin Basics 

Email: burrumumbuttockbulletin@gmail.com 

Editor:   Jan Skerry 0407 602 263 

 

Closing date for copy: 24
th

 of the month. 

Please submit articles by email in Word files. 

Please no PDF’s 

We reserve the right to select, reject, correct, 

or modify all submissions. 

COPYRIGHT: All material printed in the Bul-

letin is understood to be original work by the 

attributed author. It is printed in good faith. 

Any material reproduced from the                 

Burrumbuttock Bulletin should acknowledge 

its source. 

ADVERTISING RATES 

BUSINESS CARDS               $5.00 

 

QUARTER PAGE                $15.00  

 

HALF PAGE                         $20.00 

 

       COLOUR                       $38.00 

FULL PAGE                          $30.00 

        COLOUR                      $48.00 
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